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                                                                Executive Head teacher: Mrs Andrea English

Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle

                                                              Deputy Head teachers: Mrs Rebecca Farrow
                                                                                                        Mrs Fiona Tweddle     

26/09/23
Dear Parent/Carer,


At the end of this half term we are hosting an Halloween party at school for students.  The party will be held on Wednesday 25th October 4pm till 6pm.  If you wish for your child to be supervised in school until 4pm, in which time they can change into their costumes, please state on the reply slip below.  Parents/carers will be responsible for arranging transport home from school at 6pm.
The students are encouraged to attend in fancy dress costumes with prizes awarded for the best ones.  Costumes can be brought into school in their bag and left in form class until time to change into them.

There will also be a pumpkin carving contest, where the pumpkins will be carved at home and brought into school on the Wednesday morning and used to add to the decoration of the hall and spooky trail.  There will be a fun competition for the best carved pumpkin. 
Tickets to the party will be £2 and will cover food, drinks and the disco. Tickets will need to be paid in advance via ParentPay. Hot dogs and a selection of drinks will also be available.

If you would like to show an initial interest in allowing your child to attend, please do so by returning the reply slip before Friday 6th October.  This will allow us to guage interest.  If initial numbers are sufficient for the party to go ahead, further information will be sent out asking for payment for tickets and to complete an indemnity form prior to the deadline.
Yours sincerely

Mr Frew
Reply slip:

I would like to show initial interest in allowing… 

……………………………………………………………….(Child’s name and Form class)

to attend the proposed Halloween party on Wednesday 25th October at The Oaks School between 4-6pm.

Please tick the appropriate statements that suit you:
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I would like them to be supervised in school until the start of the party at 4pm.  

I would like them to travel home in their normal taxi and I will arrange transport 
back to The Oaks School for the party for 4pm.  


I agree to organise transport home from the school after the party at 6pm.

Signed: …………………………………………………………………….(Parent/Carer)

Print name:…………………………………………………………………

Date: .…………..……………….
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